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A Note from Miss Barresi...
Dear Families,
On Tuesday. March 19, 2024, our third and fourth graders successfully completed the
second fire drill of the school year. They did great work walking quickly and quietly out
of the building with calm bodies, following the lead of their classroom teachers.
A big thank you and shout out to the Abington Fire Department for helping to facilitate

the experience. Keeping our students safe is our number one priority every day at
Woodsdale.

Wishing you a happy weekend. ( T

Sincerely yours,
Miss Barresi - Principal of Woodsdale School
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Abington Public Schools offers and anonymous tip link to help keep

Anonymous Tip Link for Woodsdale

Woodsdale School safe. If you have a safety or bullying concern, please use
this electronic form to reach out to me. You can copy and paste the link
into your browser here:
https://www.abingtonps.org/schools/woodsdale_elementary/anonymous
_tip__ bullying or_safety_concern



T e T

Save the MCAS Dates...

April - English Language Arts May - Mathematics
Grade 3 Grade 3
« Tuesday, April 2, 2024 « Tuesday, April 30, 2024
« Wednesday, April 3, 2024 « Wednesday, May 1, 2024
o Make-Ups — April 4, 2024 o Make-Ups — May 2, 2024
Grade 4 Grade 4
o Tuesday, April 9, 2024 e Tuesday, May 7, 2024
« Wednesday, April 10, 2024 « Wednesday, May 8, 2024
o Make-Ups — April 11, 2024 « Make-Ups — May 9, 2024

Cradles to Crayons Donations at Woodsdale...

McKinley Houghton is an eighth grader at Abington Middle School who
is the Project 351 Ambassador for 2024. Project 351 is an independent
nonprofit organization that builds a movement of youth-led service by
engaging an unsung hero from each of Massachusetts' 351 cities and
towns. United for a year of leadership and service, Ambassadors
transform communities, elevate kindness, advance social justice, and
gain the courage, compassion, and capabilities to lead change.
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: CRISO e Her spring service project involves collecting clothes to support Cradles

to Crayons. Cradles to Crayons is inspired by a future free of childhood
poverty. There is a donation box in the Woodsdale lobby, where you can
donate high-quality new and like-new clothing for children newborn
through age twelve. We will be accepting donations through Friday,
April 5, 2024.

Contact Us at Woodsdale Elementary School...

Jennifer Barresi - Principal: jenniferbarresi@abingtonps.org
Phone: (781) 982. 2180




